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KETCHUM URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY

KETCHUM URBAN RENEWAL AGENCY PUBLIC NOTICE OF A QUORUM

The Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency will be hosting a public open house on
Wednesday July 24, 2024 from 5:30-7:00 PM at the Limelight Hotel. The purpose
of the open house is to present and gather public feedback on the proposed
workforce housing project located at First Street and Washington Boulevard in
Ketchum. A quorum of the Urban Renewal Agency will be present. No action will
be taken at this meeting.
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